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Bible Class Coordinators 

Supported Mission Works 

Office Staff 

Gina Talbott Stephanie Freeze 

 

Gary Erwin Mark Freeman Nathan Ingram 

Flo Mata Butch Merriman John Rowe 

Elton Stubblefield  Raymond Walker 

Deacons 

Elders 

Ministers 

Involvement & Greeting Brian Lee 

Fellowship Tim Riggs 

Sound Mark Jetton 

Administration Joel Blake 

Children’s Programs Richard Hyde 

Communication Anthony Dozier 

Building & Grounds Ken Purvis & Doug Tucker 

Local Evangelism Troy Conrad & Chuck Bryant 

Special Ministries Dan Gray  

Foreign Missions Paul Gidden & John Oliverio 

Finance Jeff Fleming & Brandon Smith 

Youth Matt Hemphill 

Sharing Bradley Welborn & Kyle Gordley 

Education Quinn Tolbert & Morgan Whatley 

Worship Bill Malone, Scott Blake & Brant Mathis 

Other Mickey Alford, Joey Dawson, Ben Brockman 

 Kermit Brooks, Chris Davis, Matt Fitzgerald 

 Bobby Hulett, Gary LeMaire, Michael Matheidas 

 Terence O’Connor, James Young 

Pulpit Ken Stegall kstegall@woodlandoaks.org 

Youth Chris Tomberlin chris.tomberlin@woodlandoaks.org 

Cradle Roll Jean Erwin 

Pre-School & Elementary  

Youth Matt Hemphill 

Adult Cleo Tarver 

Supported Children’s Homes 

Ron Clayton India 

Tyrone Mynhier South Sudan 

Benin School of Preaching West Africa 

Mission Printing Arlington, Texas 

Pat Scheaffer  Adventures in Missions 

Steve Austin Texas International Bible Institute 

Ralph Williams Instructor-Bear Valley Institute Extension School Program 

Arms of Hope 
Cherokee Home for Children 
Children’s Homes of Lubbock 

 

Olive Branch Ministries-Peru 
Sunny Glen Children’s Home 

Hannah’s Hope-Cambodia 

THOSE CHOSEN TO SERVE TODAY 

June 7, 2015 Morning Service Evening Service 

Hosts 
Karen Hopper 
Lisa Geerman 

Karen Hopper 
Lisa Geerman 

Sound Booth Sound Personnel Sound Personnel 

Song Leader Sonny Taylor Sonny Taylor 

First Prayer Jeremy Worley Marty Miller 

Communion 
Coordinator 

Joey Dawson Joey Dawson 

Communion Prayer Robert Thompson Sterling Lockwood/Troy Conrad 

Second Prayer & 
Scripture Reading 

Steven Talbott Randy Wilkinson 

Closing Remarks Gary Erwin Gary Erwin 

Nursery Trisha/Madison Hyde and Rachel Alarid 

Lead Coordinator Matt Walker Matt Walker 

Schedule of Services 

Sunday 

9:00 AM Bible Classes (offered for all ages) 

10:15 AM Morning Worship Assembly 

6:00 PM Evening Assembly 

Tuesday 

9:30 AM Ladies’ Bible Class (off for summer) 

6:45 PM Young Professionals’ Bible Study 

Wednesday 

7:00 PM Bible Class 

Thursday 

10:00 AM Community Bible Class 

Sunday, May 31, 2015 

9:00 AM Bible Class 355 

10:15 AM Worship 557 

6:00 PM Worship 266 

Contribution $20,511.00 

Wednesday, June 3, 2015 

7:00 PM Bible Class 306 

Where to find us: 

7300 Crownridge Drive, The Woodlands, TX 77382 

Phone/Voicemail: (936)273-0010 

Email: information@woodlandoaks.org 

Check out our website for more information at www.woodlandoaks.org 

June 7, 2015 

 

Except You Repent . . . 

The basic key to a relationship with God is repentance. 

Without repentance you cannot walk with God. God 

doesn’t change his pattern of thinking so that he can walk 

with you. You don’t know the path to eternal life. He does. 

You don’t know how to make your marriage work. He 

does. You don’t know how to rear godly children. He does. 

Jeremiah knew what we need to know about how to walk 

with God. He verbalized it this way—“I know, O Lord, that 

a man’s life is not his own; it is not for man to direct his 

steps,” (Jeremiah 10:23). 

Here is our fundamental problem that keeps us from      

submitting to God (his instruction and discipline)—we     

absolutely believe that my life is my own! We have never 

questioned that belief. We live our life and make every    

decision based on that conviction. So we feel no need to 

repent! 

John’s message was “Repent.” Jesus’ message was 

“Repent,” (Matthew 3:2; 4:17). It doesn’t matter who you 

are, every relationship with God begins and is maintained 

by repentance. 

Repentance means “to change your mind.” The only reason 

someone would refuse to repent is that we either do not 

know God’s way or we think our way is better than his. 

We are in a series of lessons from Ephesians 5-6 teaching us 

that every Christian submits. We submit in a marriage      

relationship, in a family relationship, to government        

authority and in the church. 

Our human nature (pride) and the world tell us we don’t 

need to repent and we don’t need to submit. 

The question then is, “Do you know better than God 

knows?” 

-Ken Stegall 

Servant Ministries Visitation—Hospital/Shut-Ins Tom Herrick 

Uganda School of Evangelism Eastern European Missions Biblical Institute of Central America 



Announcements Announcements 

 

We invite you to join any of our Adult Bible Classes: 

“The Boldness of Faith: A study of Amos” by Scott Logan 
Location: Chapel Center Auditorium 
 
“Evangelism” by Mark Freeman, Raymond Walker 
Location: Education Center Room B107  
 
“A Gospel Survey” by Mickey Alford and Morgan Whatley 
(20s & 30s i.e. TNT) 
Location: Worship Center Room 102 
 
“Fishers of Men” by Mark Freeman and Raymond Walker 
(Singles & Young Professionals) 
Location: Education Center Room B107 
 
“Studies in Luke and Acts” by Pedro Salazar, Rick Medford and Flo Mata 
(Spanish Speaking Class) 
Location: Education Center Library (2nd Floor) 
 
“How We Got the Bible” 
by Marty Miller 
Location: Worship Center Room 101 

W 
elcome to Woodland Oaks Church of Christ. We are       

honored you chose to worship with us this morning. Please fill out the     
attendance card in the pew in front of you and place it in the contribu-

tion plate. Thank you for visiting us today! We look forward to meeting you! 

JUNE SHARING PANTRY: MEXICAN 

Sauces, Packets, Spanish Rice, Refried Beans, etc. 

Please leave donations in the stairwell of the Education Center. 

June 14-18  VBS 
June 16  Men’s Luncheon at Jason’s Deli 
June 18-27  TREK 
June 21  PACN Baby Bottles Due 
June 26-28  9th Annual Family Camp “Do Hard Things” 

MARK YOUR CALENDAR 

Today  Promotion Sunday for Children 
  New Adult Classes 
  Campers Leave for Bandina 
  Visitor Luncheon 
Tuesday 6:45 p.m. Young Professionals’ Bible Study 
Wednesday 7:00 p.m. Jesus Annointed by “Sinful Woman”—Ken Stegall 
Thursday  10:00 a.m. Community Bible Class 
Friday 10:00 a.m. Little Lambs Play Group at Timarron Park 
 6:00 p.m. VBS Set Up 

THIS WEEK 

PRAYERS 

 13 Members of our Youth Group/attending Camp Bandina June 7-13 
 with  Chris Tomberlin and Cara Tucker. 

 Paul Gidden/recovering at home from gall bladder complications/surgery 
 expected in September. 

 Carletta Moore/mother of Janet Ince/rehab in Tulsa, Oklahoma  for     
 broken  hip and pelvis. 

  Jim Butler, Ron Cole, Larry Echols, Morgan Evans,  Kelly  Malone, 
 Butch Merriman,  Harold Wade, James Welch/ battling cancer. 

 Please remember Linda Alexander, Margie Biggs, Liz  Coleman, 
 Fran  Cote,  Caleb  Cox,  Mary  Helen Foster, Pharis  Fowler, Harry 
 Hallows,  Shirley  Jones,  John  Kody, Margret  Korner, Marjorie 
 Lockwood, Georgia Meadows,  Beatrice  Myers,  Bill Pieper, Kim 
 Prahl,  Michael  Priest,  Elizabeth  Joan  Webb  and  Ellouise       
 Zapalac. 

EXPECTANT FAMILIES 

Beth & James Stevens 

Candice & Matt Fitzgerald 

Laura & Kevin Sim 

Mayra & Trent Tadlock 

Nikki & Brian Lee 

Allison & Ben Brockman 

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL 

June 14-18, 2015 

Register Online! 
www.vacationbibleschool.com/woodlandoaks 

Order audio CDs of the current sermon series, 
Be Filled with the Spirit, at the Welcome Center. 

Did you know? The WOCC and BASIC Bulletins are usually uploaded to the website by Friday afternoon. You can get the information online before Sunday! 

All visitors are invited to be our guests today, June 7 at the Visitor 

Luncheon to be held in the Chapel following the morning worship      

assembly. We look forward to meeting and spending time with you!  

Heart of God Bible Challenge! 
For children ages 2 years through 6th grade. 

Beginning today, June 7, find one of our “doctors” in white lab coats in 
the lobby each Sunday and recite (or sing!) the week’s memory work. 
The “doctors” will be available between class and worship. Once your 
child has checked the week’s assignment off on the heart chart, they 
can choose a prize from the nurse’s station. Today’s challenge is the 12 
apostles. Challenge #2, the books of the New Testament, is due next week, June 14. 

A new CD titled “Broken” by The Oaks Chorale is now available. Pick up a copy 
for yourself at the Welcome Center, and as many more copies as you need to 
share with others. Be sure to let the singers know you appreciate their ministry! 

Golden Agers Lunch Bunch 
Thursday, June 11 at 12:00 p.m. 

Black-eyed Pea 

Parents of 7th-12th Graders! 
Please read the BASIC Bulletin for 

details on youth activities. 

Bible Builders is on summer break and will meet again September 6, 2015. 

Little Lambs Play Group will meet 
at Timarron Park for the summer months. 

 

Mary Gambill 

Ann Birdwell 
 

Jonathan 
Heerman 

 

Dear Church Family, 
 We cannot thank you enough for the prayers, 
calls, visits and well wishes for us as we welcomed Baby Miles into our    
family. The flowers were absolutely beautiful! It was so kind of you to think 
of us. We are beyond blessed to be a part of such an amazing church family 
and we are so grateful our boys can grow up at WOCC! We love you, 
 Kevin and Janna Wilkerson 

On Sunday, May 31, 23 donors contributed 28 blood products 
in our Blood Drive. That has the potential to save 84 lives! 
Good work to all. This drive was greatly appreciated especially 
given the shortage due to the recent floods. 
 Thanks, Kyle Gordley 

We celebrate the baptism of Logan Tucker into Christ 
on June 2 by his father, Doug. Congratulations, Logan! 

Betty Yovanovich was named one of the 2015 Women of Dis-
tinction by The Montgomery County Women’s Council of Organ-
izations for her 30 years of volunteer work as a charter member 
of the Memorial Hermann Hospital Woodlands Auxiliary. 

Chelsea and David Sparks have added a son to 
their family through adoption. David and Viktor 
arrived home from Ukraine June 6. Viktor is 
welcomed by siblings Julia, Kallan and Luke. 

Our sympathy to Jennifer Oliverio on the death of her grandfather, 

James Welborn on May 27. The memorial was held June 6 in Conroe. 

 

Margie Stover, the grandmother of Trey Polvado also died recently.   

Her funeral was held June 6 in Tomball. 

The Secure Check-in System is activated for children in the        
classes for birth to age 4. The ID Cards are available at the          
entrance to the children’s wing. Please note: For the security of 
our children, the two exit doors are not to be used as entrances 
and must remain locked at all times. 


